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Tuesday 13th December 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Christmas Parties and Christmas Dinner Day 

 

The children will have their class Christmas Parties next week on the following days:  

 

Monday 19th December – Ladybirds, Butterflies, Dormice, Field mice, Moles, Badgers and Foxes 

 

Tuesday 20th December – Hedgehogs, Rabbits, Falcons and Eagles 

 

Clothes  

The children are allowed to wear their party clothes all day if they wish or can get changed at lunch if 

they have something extra special they want to put on. Please remember that they will be running 

around so sensible footwear please. 

 

Food  

Please can the children bring in wrapped biscuits, cakes, crisps, sausage rolls, etc. on their party day to 

make a party tea for the class.  

 

Christmas Dinner day 

On the final day of term the children wear non-uniform and pop on their Christmas jumpers / hats. We 

will be having Christmas dinner as a whole school in the Junior Hall. 

 

Just to remind you that school finishes for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 21st December at 

2pm. Our return to school will be on Monday 9th January at 8:50 am. 

 

Have a fantastic Christmas with your family and all the best for the New Year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

                              

 

 

  E. L Shaw (Headteacher)  

 


